
Welcome to EBU Focus 

This newsletter is published every three months to take an in-depth look 

at an issue of importance to our community. It is published in English, 

French, German and Spanish and is also available as a word document. 

It is produced and translated thanks to the financial support of the 

European Commission. We hope you enjoy reading it, and we welcome 

your comments and feedback. 
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Introduction  

The rapidly changing world in which we live offers both new 

opportunities and many challenges for young blind and partially sighted 

people. Being able to study and participate in exchange programmes, 

and finding a worthwhile job are extremely important steps towards a 

fulfilling life, we hope that these articles will be encouraging. 

A step towards self-empowerment: from opportunities to life-
changing experiences.  

Have you been hearing about non-formal learning experiences in an 

international context for years, but are still afraid to participate? In this 

article we’ll introduce you some of the numerous existing opportunities 

addressed to youngsters with a visual impairment (VI) and, through a 

https://euroblind.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=62d697c14fca54ea17e942ba4&id=070a2075e9&e=32eb08ba71
https://euroblind.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=62d697c14fca54ea17e942ba4&id=f9bfd31619&e=32eb08ba71
https://euroblind.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=62d697c14fca54ea17e942ba4&id=6f602f5915&e=32eb08ba71
https://euroblind.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=62d697c14fca54ea17e942ba4&id=160934430d&e=32eb08ba71
https://euroblind.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=62d697c14fca54ea17e942ba4&id=75eb531a3c&e=32eb08ba71
https://euroblind.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=62d697c14fca54ea17e942ba4&id=bc54171362&e=32eb08ba71
https://euroblind.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=62d697c14fca54ea17e942ba4&id=5738562c6d&e=32eb08ba71
https://euroblind.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=62d697c14fca54ea17e942ba4&id=5738562c6d&e=32eb08ba71


personal experience, we’ll explain how such programmes can change 

your life. 

Visually impaired? Here are the three most important tips for 
landing a new job.  

Getting a new job can be a daunting task, especially when you’re 

visually impaired. Below I will take you through the three most important 

tips and tricks to make applying for a new job easier, and to increase 

your chances of success. 

A day at the EPPD for a young partially sighted person.  

Last November and December I was welcomed as an intern at the 

executive office of the EBU in Paris. It was a fantastic experience to 

work with and for the EBU, not least because it enabled me to attend the 

European Parliament of Persons with Disabilities (EPPD) on 6 

December, 2017. 

ONCE invites young Europeans with a visual impairment to recount 
their Erasmus experiences  

ONCE, the Spanish National Organisation of the Blind, will host an event 

to enable young visually impaired university students from the European 

Union to relate their first-hand experiences of studying abroad thanks to 

the Erasmus programme. 

Slovak youth experiencing YALTA  

This exotic-sounding title is not only a destination recognized by tourists, 

but also the name of an international project funded by the Erasmus+ 

Program. The Slovak Blind and Partially Sighted Union (UNSS) together 

with the Slovenian Association of Disabled Students (DSIS) and the 

Platform of Volunteer Centres and Organizations (PDCO) carried out the 

YALTA – Youth Activation – Long Term Ambition project from 

September 2015 until December 2017. Its ambition was to primarily 

motivate blind and partially sighted young people to their own activity 

and civic engagement. 

Conclusion  
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As we can see from the articles above, the rapidly changing world in 

which we live offers both new opportunities and many challenges for 

young blind and partially sighted people. 
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